
 

 

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 

We hope you are all doing well and have adjusted to life at home. We know 
that many of you are now working from home while also managing your 
children’s schooling. Life sure looks different in these crazy and 
unprecedented times! Mahalo to those of you working the front lines, whether 
it be in our hospitals or grocery stores. Please stay safe and healthy. 

We just wanted to send out a few updates regarding the Class of 2022.  

 
2022 Class Ring 

Congratulations to Maile Hoe and Kieren McKee for creating the winning 
designs for the Class of 2022 Ring! Both will receive a FREE 10K gold ring 
compliments of Jostens. Please visit the Class Ring section of our Class 
Weebly to see Maile and Kieren’s drawings as well as the mock-up of how the 
designs will appear on the rings.   

If you would like to order a class ring, please click the “Class Ring” link above. 
Order deadline is August 10, 2020 to ensure delivery in October 2020. 

  

2022 Parent Support Group - ZOOM! 
Our Class and ATP parents invite you to a Parent Support Group via ZOOM 
every Wednesday at 5:00pm Hawaiʻi time. You can join ONLINE at: 
https://ksbe.zoom.us/j/93054170017. Click the link and join us for a talk story 
session of our failures and successes as we navigate this new adventure of 
distance learning. 

  



 

  

Re-enrollment for the 2020-2021 School Year 
Don’t forget to re-enroll your haumāna for the 2020-2021 school year! You will 
need to log into KS Connect to do so.  

If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/.  

Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-
mail blasts sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  

  

I MUA WA22IORS! 

Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 

 


